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SUBMISSION 
 

As a person concerned about the destruction of habitat for the Orangutan and other 
animals in Indonesia and Malaysia, I strongly support the passing of the Food 
Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling—Palm Oil) Bill 2009.   

The proposed legislation is a simple and effective way of ensuring that consumers are 
able to make informed decisions about the products they buy.   

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Victoria McGrath 
 

 




